
CORSHAM REGIS PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Friday 22nd May 2020 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

After yesterday’s very, very, very long letter regarding our plans 

to re-open to Reception and Year 1 pupils, as well as to those 

considered vulnerable and children of critical workers, I expect 

the last thing you want in your Seesaw Inbox is another 

communication from me. 

However, this one is much more light hearted and celebrates the 

achievements of our fabulous children. Have a look at the 

photographs below which have been sent in to show some of the activities taking 

place.  

I sincerely hope you have a lovely half term break. The weather forecast looks as 

though it’s going to be sunny and dry all week. 

Finally, we look forward to welcoming back those children who will be returning to 

school on 1st June — if the government decides to go ahead with its plan — as well 

hearing and seeing all of the learning experiences happening outside of school via 

Seesaw for those pupils still unable to attend. 

Take care and stay safe!   

Mr Gareth Spicer, Headteacher. 

 

 

 

A week of learning in and out of 

Regis! 

Happy birthday to the following pupils: 

Grace and Ruby in Onyx, 

Tyler in Jade. 

 

 

 

 

Did you know that this week it was world Thank 

A Teacher Day?  

I would like to use this opportunity to praise the   

dedication and commitment of all the staff at     

Corsham Regis during this past year. We have been 

busy preparing ourselves for an Ofsted inspection 

since November and just when we thought we might 

get a visit, the COVID-19 crisis developed. The   

professionalism and flexibility of the staff during this 

time has been outstanding, and I feel privileged to 

work with them. Thank you! 


